
 

Apple Capital of the World 

 
 
 
 

Public Works Department 
City Hall, 301 Yakima Street, 
Wenatchee, WA 98801 
 

July 10, 2023 
 
Re:  Wenatchee Confluence Parkway Progressive Design Build Services 
 Invitation to submit proposal 
 
 
Thank you to firms who submitted a Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) for Confluence 
Parkway Progressive Design Build Services. I am pleased to announce that the 
following SOQ Submitters have been shortlisted for the Project: 
 

• Flatiron Goodfellow, JV 

• Guy F. Atkinson Construction, LLC 

• Kraemer North America, LLC & Scarsella Bros., JV 

• Stacy and Witbeck/Kuney, JV 

 
The City invites Shortlisted Submitters (henceforth known as Proposers) to submit 
competitive Proposals for design and construction of the Project. A Request for 
Proposals (RFP) is planned to be posted to the Owner’s Project Website on July 14, 
2023. Proposals are anticipated to be due no later than August 31, 2023. 
 
As a next step, we will reach out to Proposers to set up one-on-one confidential 
meetings during the week of July 24, 2023 to discuss next steps and questions. Non-
Shortlisted Submitters may request a copy of their selection summary pursuant to RCW 
39.10.330.   

Sincerely, 

 

Jake Lewing, P.E. 
City Engineer and Project Manager 
jlewing@wenatcheeewa.gov 
 
 
cc:  Thaxton|Parkinson Legal Advisor 

Jacobs Owner Advisor 
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